
Susquehanna Area Regional Airport Authority

Meeting Minutes

January 31, 2018
A meeting of the Susquehanna Area Regional Airport Authority was called to order by Mr. Libhart, Chairman, at 8:32 a.m., on Wednesday, January 31, 2018, at the Harrisburg International Airport. 

Roll call was taken with the following members, which did not constitute a quorum, present:


            Keith Chase

William Leonard
Keith Rodgers

Bennett Chotiner
Stephen Libhart
Carolyn Van Newkirk
Jim Helsel




Also attending were: Timothy Edwards (Executive Director), Marshall Stevens (Deputy Executive Director), Tom Nehilla (Barley Snyder), David Spaulding (Deputy Director, Engineering & Planning), Belinda Svirbely (Deputy Director, Operations, Security & Public Safety), Kevin Bryner (Deputy Director of IT), Scott Miller (Deputy Director, Advertising & PR), Tom Peiffer (Deputy Director, Finance & Administration), and Camille Springer (Executive Assistant).
Public Comments:  None.
Adjournment:   Mr. Libhart said that due to the fact that a quorum of the Board members is not present, the Board cannot undertake any official business on behalf of the Airport Authority.  After consulting with legal counsel, a determination was made to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Libhart said that the Board would meet again at the next regularly scheduled Board meeting on February 28th, 2018, at which time items on the January Board agenda would be addressed.
Next Board Meeting:
Wednesday, February 28, 2108, 8:00 a.m. 
Harrisburg International Airport

Adjournment:

There being no further business to discuss, Mr. Libhart adjourned the meeting at 8:35 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted:

James H. Anderson, III
SARAA Secretary

Prepared by:  Camille Springer
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